
Extended working 
hours
Banyo station 

What?
Queensland Rail’s contractor will temporarily extend project working hours during 
September and October to faciliate planned concrete pours for the Banyo station 
accessibility upgrade.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these changed working 
arrangements.

When?
Temporarily extended working hours 5am to 6:30pm daily (Monday to Saturday)  
from Wednesday 25 September until Friday 25 October 2024.

After hours activities (nights, Sundays and public holidays) will be notified 
separately, prior to the commencement of works.

Where?
Construction works, including concrete pours, throughout the Banyo station 
precinct, with activity on platforms, station carpark and upgrade work zones. 

For safety, traffic management may support vehicles entering and exiting the 
work zones. 

Impacts

Movement of trucks,and 
vehicles with flashing lights 
and reversing beepers

Construction noise, operation 
of concrete pumping trucks, 
concrete vibrators, machinery 
and powered tools

Changed working hours 
- 5am to 6:30pm

Traffic controllers 
supporting activities

Lighting towers in use 
during dark hours

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo 
station. Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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